
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Mindala Wilcox 

Monday, March 18, 2019 2:24 PM PDT 

'nick.duvally@fire.lacounty.gov' 

Christopher E. Jackson 

RE: IBEC/Proposed NBA Arena: Fire Department Comment Clarification Request 

Good day Chief Ouvally, 
We wanted to check in \Mith you regarding the status of the Fire Department's clarification on the below 
correspondence. Clarification from the Fire Department on this rnatter has become very tirne sensitive 
and we would appreciate your response in the next day or so. !f ! can provide any additional 
information or if 1.Ne need to discuss, please let me know. Thanks very much. 

Respectfully, 

Mindy Wikox, AICP: Planning Manager: Oty of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Departrnent 
Planning Division ·One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F(310) 412-5681: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. Cotv1MiTMENTto Problem Solving. DETER.fv11NA'10N to Succeed, 

PLEASE CONS!DER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING nns EMAIL 

From: Mindala Wilcox 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 11:13 AM 
To: 'nick.duvally@fire.lacounty.gov' <nick.duvally@fire.lacounty.gov> 
Cc: Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC/Proposed NBA Arena: Fire Department Comment Clarification Request 

Good day Chief Duvally, 

I am writing in follow-up to our meeting on February 6 at Inglewood City Hall with Chris Jackson and Jim 
Bailey regarding the proposed Clipper's NBA Arena. As discussed, the attached correspondence was 
received from the Fire Department, which included the following statement regarding the proposed 
arena: 

''A Development <~(this scale has the potential to significantly impact service demands l~v increasing the 
call volume for incidents requiring/ire department services (i.e .. Fire, E'vfS, vehicular accidents. etc.) 
thereby placing a heavier burden on cdsting resources and potentialZv affecting re.sponse times in the 
area. If additional staffing, equipment, or.facilities become necessm:v due to the substantial grov·:th in the 
Prqject Area.Jimding would have to be negotiated between the City of'Jngle1vood and the LACFD." 

As you know we are currently preparing <m environmental analysis of the proposed arena. For purposes of 
our environmental analysis, we request your clarification on the above text. Specifically, does LA County 
Fire anticipate that a new Fire Station will be needed in the Inglewood vicinity as a result of the Clippers 
Arena being constructed? This clarification is needed in order for us to complete our environmental 
analysis of the proposed arena. Your attention to this matter is appreciated. Please contact me if you have 
any questions. 



Respectfully, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F(310) 412-5681: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. CoMMITMENTto Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONS!DER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRiNT!NG nns EMAIL 


